
Notes from the Nelson Civic Choir Committee Meeting  
20 October 2023 

• Succession planning is underway with all available choir members encouraged to take part in 
the running of the choir.


• The PEACE concert did not make a profit like the previous two concerts, namely due to the 
costs involved in our participation with the TimeDate PEACE initiative.


• The Nelson Savings is now the choir’s official bank. However, the Westpac account will remain 
open for the year to allow for those members who have not yet changed their automatic 
payment.


• Elizabeth and Richard are well underway with updating and upgrading the Constitution in line 
with the requirements of the Charities Commission. 


• 87 currently registered to sing in the JTTW concert. 


• Mary Bronsteter has taken on the role, temporarily, of alto section rep.


